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Water Management Referral Response

Application Number: DA2023/0129

Proposed Development: Subdivision of one lot into 13 lots and associated works

Date: 24/11/2023

To: Adam Croft

Land to be developed (Address): Lot B DP 370222 , 4 Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW
2102

Reasons for referral

Council's Water Management Officers are required to consider the likely impacts.
Officer comments

Not Supported

This application was assessed in consideration of:

* Supplied plans and reports;

* Northern Beaches Water Management for Development Policy;

» Warriewood Valley Urban Land Release Water Management Specification 2001; and
* Relevant LEP and DCP clauses.

The report is lacking clarity on the proposed subdivision of the dedicated lots in regards to water
quality and the ultimately ownership of the water management system (raingardens on the road
reserve and the detention basin) and should be updated to reflect the latest sub-division changes
(community title).

In addition the proposed stormwater management strategy is unclear on the split between the
detention and retention function of the rainwater tanks for each lot. Volumes for each function is to be
reported on the drawings and report.

The lots pervious/impervious area used to model the water quality/balance is to be stated in the report
and must be clearly defined for "in perpetuity" management of the lots.

The amended water quality model and water balance model are to be supplied to Council for review.
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The proposal is therefore unsupported.

Note: Should you have any concerns with the referral comments above, please discuss these with the
Responsible Officer.

Recommended Water Management Conditions:

Nil.
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